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Henry M. Jackson High School robotics team wins Chezy Champs 
Team 2910: Jack in the Bot achieves historic win at prestigious robotics competition 
 
Mill Creek, WA — Henry 
M. Jackson High School’s 
robotics team, Team 
2910: Jack in the Bot, 
claimed its first-ever 
victory at the Chezy 
Champs competition, held 
September 27-29, 2024, 
in San Jose, California. 
This prestigious win 
marks the first time a 
team has won both Chezy 
Champs and the Indiana 
Robotics Invitational (IRI) 
in the same year. 
 
Jack in the Bot finished the qualification rounds undefeated with a 10-0 record, securing the top 
seed and forming a powerhouse alliance with Team 6328 (Mechanical Advantage), Team 670 
(Homestead Robotics), and Team 5199 (Robot Dolphins From Outer Space). The team 
advanced through challenging double-elimination playoffs, winning the finals in a thrilling best-
of-three series to bring home the championship banner. 
 

Robot driver Sudhir Chebiyyam praised 
the experience, saying, “We are grateful to 
have had the opportunity to compete at 
Chezy Champs this year, and it was really 
exciting to be able to compete among the 
many amazing teams that showed up. 
Thanks to the diligent work of our scouting, 
drive, and strategy teams, we earned the 
number one seed, allowing us to build a 
world-class alliance with whom we won the 
event. Much love to our alliance partners 
and our competitors on the field - you 
made our weekend!” 
 

 
 

https://frcteam2910.org/
https://frcteam2910.org/
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Team 2910 will compete next at 
Washington Girls Generation, 
hosted by Bear Metal (Team 
2046) on October 12-13 at 
Tahoma Senior High School, 
Maple Valley. The event is free 
and open to the public. 
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For more information: 
Harmony Weinberg, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Kiley Branson, JHS Robotics Coach, 206-606-3715 
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